
Friday 24th November 

Year 1 News 

 
This week……. 

We have lots of fun doing Science! 
Some teachers from All Hallows 
came to help us prepare for life on 
another planet. We got to make 
batteries out of fruit, create 
shelters out of different 
materials, launch rockets and try 
out parachutes. 

In maths, we worked on lots of 
puzzles to practise our place value 
knowledge.  

In Literacy, our work was based on 
Toy Story. 

We started to look at split digraph 
a-e. 

 

Next week……. 

We will continue to use Toy Story 
as a stimulus for our Literacy 
work.  

The children will continue to 
practise place value using numbers 
to 20. 

In Phonics, we will be focussing on 
split digraphs –e-e/i-e/o-e and u-e. 

In RE, the children will talk about 
Advent and think about their 
Advent promises. 

There will be lots of Nativity 
practises. 

 

 

Important information  

Miss Kirkham – Miss Kirkham will be taking Year 1 during Mrs Grace’s 
absence. 

Nativity – Please can you send costumes in by Friday 1st December. Thank 
you for your support. 

 

 

This week’s awards go to…. 

Reo – for a fabulous Lost Toy story. 

Taya – for being a kind, caring friend to everyone. 

 


